
 

PUBLIC HEARING 

SR 5A (King Street 

& Cathedral Place)  

Road Transfer 
Financial Project ID:  437428-1 

and 430897-1 

The proposed  transfer of jurisdiction of State Road 5A from 

State to City of St. Augustine jurisdiction (locally known as King 

Street and Cathedral Place.  The roadway ID for Kings Street is 

78010027 from milepost 0.000 to 0.0.833 and Cathedral PL is 

78010026, from milepost 0.000 to 0.216.   

For More Information, Contact: 

Justin Bellot, District 2 RCI Coordinator 

Florida Department of Transportation 

1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS  2007 

Lake City, FL  32025-5874 

(386) 758-3774 

Email:  Justin.bellot@dot.state.fl.us 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race,  color,      

national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.      

Persons who require special accommodations under the        

Americans with Disabilities Act, or persons who require translation 

services (free of charge) should contact Orlando Cordero at (386) 

961-7449 at least 7 days prior to the hearing. 

Follow Us On 

MyFDOTNEFL 

MyFDOTNEFL 

MyFDOT_NEFL 

All comments postmarked on or before May 2, 2022, 
will be documented as part of this hearing. 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 
IN-PERSON  

PUBLIC HEARING 

Wednesday, April 20 2022 Thursday, April 21, 2022  

Time:  11:30 am to 12:30 pm 
Time:  5:00 pm to 6:30 pm 

Public Comments:  6:00 pm 

Phone: (914) 614-3221  

Access code: 859-053-332   First United Methodist 
Church  

of St. Augustine  
118 King Street  

St. Augustine, FL  32084 
Register by logging onto: 
www.nflroads.com/vph 
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To Be Transferred 

PROJECT INFORMATION MEETING 

SR 5A King Street Bridge  

Replacement  

Financial Project ID:  437428-1 

(See reverse side for details) 

The Florida Department of Transportation invites you to attend a Hybrid Public Hearing for the transfer of   

jurisdiction of State Road 5A from State to City of St. Augustine jurisdiction (locally know as King Street and 

Cathedral Place).  Also, included at this meeting, is the design plans for the SR-5A (King Street) Bridge      

Replacement over San Sebastian (see reverse side for details). 

Bridge Replacement  



SR-5A (King Street) Bridge Replacement  

over the San Sebastian River 

Financial Management ID:  437428-1-52-01 

Please join the FDOT to discuss Bridge Replacement plans being proposed for SR 5A 

(King Street)  over the San Sebastian River. 

• The bridge replacement project is currently in the design phase and is scheduled to go 

to construction in summer 2024. 

• The proposed bridge will include two 11 ft. travel lanes,  One 11 ft. turn lane, 10 ft. side-

walk on the northside of bridge and a 6 ft. sidewalk on the southside of the bridge. 

• Upgraded aesthetic lighting and bridge rail will also be installed as part of this project. 

• A detour will be necessary for the duration of the project while crews complete        

demolition work and build the replacement bridge. 

For Additional Information Contact: 
Orlando Cordero, PE, Project Manager 

1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2002 
Lake City, FL  32025 

(386) 961-7449 or (800) 749-2967 ext 7449 
Email: Orlando.cordero@dot.state.fl.us 

We Welcome Your Comments! 

Si prefiere recibir esta carta en     

español, por favor comuniquese 

con Ester Murray al (904) 360-5637  

referencia: 437428-1 


